
Bentley Memorial Library                      August 25, 2020 

206 Bolton Center Road                          Volume 6 Issue 8.2 
Bolton, CT 06043 
860-646-7349 / Fax 860-649-9059                            bolton.govoffice.com/library 
Bentley@biblio.org 

 

 

We’re Open by Appointment – Give Us a Call! 
 

We Will Resume Charging Late Fees OCTOBER 1 

What does this mean? That the month of September would be a great time to ‘clean house’ and return 
any overdue library items, while we are not charging late fees. All returns must be made to the outside book 
drop, after which they are taken into quarantine for one week before being checked in here. Beginning Oct. 1 
we will backdate returns so that you are never charged for the quarantine period. 
 

A Reminder:  The “Cabin Fever Reading Challenge” ends Monday, Aug. 31! Send your reviews to 

seniorservices@boltonct.org or bentley@biblio.org. If you need more information on the challenge, call us. 
 

The UConn Health Sciences Library is now open to medical and dental school students, faculty, and 
staff. Although they are not yet open to the general public, you can reach them by phone, email, or visit their 
consumer health website. Here is the current contact and services information: 

 

Hours: Monday - Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 

Phone: 860-679-3808 
 

Email: ref.uchc.edu 
 

Wellness Through Answers Website: https://uchc.libguides.com/wellness_through_answers  
 

Subject Guides: consumer health, caregiving, dental health, HIV/AIDS, mental health, and women's 
health. 
 

Consumer Health Newsletter: Consumers can read the current and older issues of Wellness Through 
Answers (previously known as HealthNet News.) 

 

Attn: High School Students -- We’re Hiring! 

The town of Bolton is currently accepting applications for up to two part-time Library Page positions at 
Bentley Memorial Library. Each page will work two evenings (Monday through Thursday) from 6 p.m. to 8 
p.m. and every other Saturday from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Pay will be $12.00 per hour. Applicants must be at least 
16 years of age. Job description and application forms are available on the town website at 
bolton.govoffice.com/employment or by calling the selectmen’s office at 860-649-8066 x6111. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

SUMMER CONCERT SERIES 2020: On the Bolton Town Green Gazebo across from the library 

 

Social Distancing Guidelines:  Masks are required  Keep your blankets 15 feet apart  100 people maximum 
 No public bathrooms available; plan accordingly. Current executive orders from the governor must be 
followed in regard to social distancing and outdoor events, or the Summer Concert Series will be canceled! 
 

Rock Solid Alibi 

Wednesday, Aug. 26, from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. (new date) 
 

Night Shift Band 

Wednesday, Sept. 2, from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. (new date) 
 

The Summer Concert Series is brought to you by the Bolton Recreation Department. 
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